
Sky Valley Property Owners Association GENERAL meeting June 21, 2023. 3:09 pm  

President Grace Guess welcomed attendees. The Pancake Breakfast attendance, dates, and 
charity proceeds were noted.  

Becky Whitehead reported the establishment of a new Facebook page.  

Debbie Dalhouse reviewed the landscaping projects in the last four years. This year the POA 
and Garden Club will each share 50% of the expenses. A suggestion for Mud Creek erosion 
control was deferred to the Mayor.  

Sky Valley Landscaping Fund Donations detail provided by Debbie Dahlhouse. YEAR:TOTAL 
SOURCE DONATION SHARE 
2020: $3,795. SVPOA. $1075. 28%  

SVGC. $2720. 72% 2021: $1,250. SVPOA. $825. 66% (paid in 2022). SVGC. $425. 34% 2023: 
$500. SVPOA. TBD 50% to date. SVGC. TBD. 50%  

Bruce Gant will research becoming a Purple Heart City; volunteers were requested. Ed Steil will 
restart the emergency contact process. 
Grace will have directories available, extras for $5.  

Bruce noted the July 3 events of breakfast, duck race, parade, hot dogs & ices, and finally the 
Sid Weber BBQ with prepaid tickets required.  

The next POA meeting on July 19 will be a program by Mayor Hollie Steil on the state of the 
city.  

The business meeting was adjourned at 3:24 and followed by presentations by Sara Mac and 
Don Germano as Abe Lincoln. A standing ovation was given at 3:54.  

Pam Henderson, Recording Secretary  

 


